
Question on Notice 

No. 1252 

Asked on 12 October 2023 

DR C ROWAN ASKED MINISTER FOR EDUCATION, MINISTER FOR INDUSTRIAL 
RELATIONS AND MINISTER FOR RACING (HON G GRACE) 

QUESTION:  

With reference to the Minister’s answer to Question on Notice No. 972 of 2023 regarding the 
relocation of East Brisbane State School and the Minister’s advice that ‘A funding allocation is 
included as part of the 2023–24 State Budget’—  

Will the Minister advise which program the funding allocation is part of and the department 
that administers this program?  

ANSWER: 

More than $100 million has been allocated as part of the 2023–24 State Budget to relocate 
East Brisbane State School to its new home. 

This funding will be released to the Department of Education upon finalisation of the necessary 
approval processes. 

 


